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THE HOUSE of Representatives plans to look into the implementation of the
Department of Health’s polio vaccination program after more cases were reported
last week. Rep. Precious Hipolito Castelo of the Quezon City 2nd District said she will
call for the probe after one of the four latest cases was a child in the city. It was the
first case in the National Capital Region. “I would like to know from DoH how many
polio viruses out there are threatening our children and how many vaccines do they
have to protect them,” Ms. Castelo said. As of last week, the total number of polio
cases in the country was 16 since the outbreak was declared September 2019. Prior to
the outbreak, the Philippines has been on a polio-free status since 2000. —
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